
 

 

13 September 2024 
 
 
Stephen Barry 
Planning Director 
Independent Planning Commission 
c/- Kendall Clydsdale 
 
Via email:  
 

 

 
Our Ref: 9/2019/PLP 

Your Ref: PP-2023-2049 
 
Dear Stephen  
 
REVIEW OF GATEWAY DETERMINATION – 34-46 BROOKHOLLOW AVENUE, NORWEST 
(9/2019/PLP) 

 
I refer to your recent correspondence dated 9 September 2024 regarding the Gateway Review 
Request for the planning proposal applying to land at 34-46 Brookhollow Avenue, Norwest. Your 
correspondence requests comments on the anticipated number of dwellings for the ‘Investigation 
Sites’ identified within the Norwest Precinct Plan.  
 
The Norwest Precinct Plan identifies three ‘Investigation Sites’ in Norwest Central, including land at 
1-9 Brookhollow Avenue, 2 Century Circuit and 2-12 Inglewood Place, Norwest, as outlined in green 
in Figure 1 and detailed in Table 1. The planning proposal subject site is identified with a ‘*’. 
 

  
Figure 1: Norwest Central ‘Investigation Sites’ 








